Agenda Item I.1
Attachment 4
November 2018

From: Nicole Teutschel@cantwell. senate gov

To: pmand001@comcast. net
Cc: Michele Culver@diw.wa.gov, Isaac_Irby@harris.senaie.gov
Sent: 2018-10-01 12:38.07 PM

Subject: Request for PFMC AQUAA Act

Hi Phil,

Senators Cantwell and Harris request views from the Pacific Fishery Management Council on 5.3138, Advancing the Quality and Understanding of American Aguaculture Act (the "AQUAA Act”),
which was introduced by Senators Wicker and Rubio on June 26, 2018.

| am copying my colleague Ike Irby on Senator Harris' staff as well. Please let lke and me know if you have any questions.

Best,
Nikky

Nicole Marie Teutschel
Senior Advisor

U.5. Senator Maria Cantwell

511 Hart Senate Office Building, Washington, DC 20510
Phone: {202) 224-3441

Fax: (202) 228-0514
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